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Calendar Committee
The Caendar Committee requested that the residence halls remain open through
graduation. Residence Life does not wish to change the current schedule. Currently, the
residence halls close at 10:00 p.m. the last day of finals. If a student requests a place to
stay, Residence Life will provide it for another day. Senators expressed a desire for the
residence halls to remain open one extra day to help support academicsfirst. The issue
will be taken to APC.

New Business
Creative Accomplishments/FES
Discussions have begun to change the reporting period for Creative Accomplishments
and FES to the calendar year instead of the academic year. If the reporting period is the
calendar year, faculty will not have to report their accomplishments before the end of the
reporting time. The administration would like to encourage more faculty to report the
Creative Accomplishments. The following problems need to be addressed:
1. Theformat for Creative Accomplishments, which is currently not by
discipline.
2. The problem with new faculty reporting on their FES since they would have
only 4 months to report.
3. Thefact that few faculty report the Creative Accomplishments.
The Faculty Senate will be asking faculty for input on this question.
Merit Raises
Given the budget crisis this year, the Faculty Senate suggested that a policy be
implemented that would make merit considerations based on a cumulative score from all
of the years that merit is not available and that this be implemented across the university.
Budget Cuts
Chair Muehsam will be e-mailing all Senators copies of the proposed cuts for this year.

Senators expressed concern about how cuts will be decided for next year. The Faculty
Senate wishes to see rationale behind decisions made, procedures followed in making the
decisions, and standards applied to any firing of personnel or cutsto programs. A lively
discussion about proposed cuts in Arts and Sciences degree programs also took place.
The Faculty Senate will consider this issue more at the next meeting.

Old Business

Senators wanted to revisit a resolution passed last year regarding threats from students to
faculty and staff. Chair Muehsam was asked to provide the Senate with information
regarding what policy was ingtituted, who is on the response team, and what procedures
were devel oped.

Committee Reports
There were no committee reports for University Affairs, Academic Affairs, Committees
on Committees, or Faculty Affairs.

Respectfully submitted,



Kandi Tayebi, Chair-Elect



